MEETING NOTES

OMS PTO

October 8, 2020 7pm	Meeting Via Zoom
Board Members	
Genavieve Burbas, President Candice Feiner, Vice President	Kris Haselton, Treasurer Cheryl Verbeke, Secretary

Introductions-Attendees-Candice Feiner, Kris Haselton, Dacia Beazley and Cheryl Verbeke

Parent Teacher Conference Meal – It was decided not to provide a meal this year for conferences. Instead, the PTO will provide cider and donuts on October 28th. Arrive between 7 and 7:30am and set up in Room 116. Yates \$7.20/dozen donuts. Cider from Meijer.

Fun Run - Consider doing this next school year.

Honors Night for Class of 2024. Still not allowed to have a gathering with all the students. Mr. Wolfe is planning to do something at the high school. 7th graders who received an award last year may still be recognized at a later date.

Spirit Wear Fundraising - Flyers will be posted on Facebook soon.

Treasurer's Report-reviewed budget. Starting balance \$11,.13. Motion to approve by Candice Feiner, seconded by Cheryl Verbeke. Dacia was able to get a coupon/discount for the PTO to purchase 5 yearbooks at cost to donate to selected students.

PTO Fundraising – Box Tops/Kroger Rewards/Coke Rewards/Amazon Smile-The winners of the boxtop contest reward receive lunch outside. The winning classes are:

6th grade Ms. Tadavich

7th grade 1st place Ms. McNeil, 2nd place Mr. Cady

8th grade 1st place Ms. Rowe, 2nd place Ms. Murphy

Kathy Hurst offered to have a Color Street online party but the board decided against it.

Principal's Report -

OMS picture day has been rescheduled for October 27th and another date to be announced in February to include any students who transfer from OVA and want to be included in the yearbook. 8th grade photo has also been postponed until February.

Front page of Oxfordschools.org has a link with the preparedness response plan. Student should be fever free for 24 hours before returning to school or quarantine for 10 days as a precaution. Or, a doctor note stating an alternative diagnosis. Or, negative results from a covid test. Nurse is available to staff 24 hours a day. Cleaning occurs between every class. Doors are closed after students leave and it is not opened until desks and all touch points are wiped down.